From:

Elizabeth Barton

Sent:

Wednesday, 22 November 2017 11:39 AM

To:

Templeman, Minister

Subject:

Request for review into to Mayoral and Councillor position

Dear Minister Templeman,

I am writing to you on behalf of the Albany Ratepayers and Residents Association Inc. regarding the amount of time the Mayor and Councillors are elected in their position.

Our association would like to see a maximum two terms introduced for Mayor and Councillors.

There have been a number of incidents where Councils have created a culture due to familiarity with council and staff and it has happened when either the Mayor and or Councillor/s have been elected more than one term.

We believe it is in the best interest of the community and council staff that a maximum of two terms is introduced.

'e look forward to your reply

Yours Sincerely

Elizabeth Barton
President
Albany Ratepayers and Residents Association Inc.

